
Where every child is valued 

Friday 1st December 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 I can’t believe we are already in December. The term is moving very quickly. Your children 

have been taking part in great reading, phonics, maths and Topic activities which has made 

me feel very proud of them as I go around the school to see their learning.   

Several trips have taken place this term too including:         a leaf hunt, visit to the British 

Museum, Zoo visits and Art galleries. The school always gets lovely comments about the 

children on the trips. 

We have loads more events booked in this term and as we move into the New year too. 

 It has been wonderful seeing so many parents take part in the Phonic workshops, AIR 

[ Adults In to Read] on Fridays mornings, Good to talk sessions on Thursdays and all who 

have been joining in with the PTA events too. 

I have been around the classes reminding everyone about wearing their coats so do make 

sure you have written your child’s name on your child’s coat and any gloves, scarves or hats 

they bring in too. 

I look forward to seeing you  all on Wednesday  6th for Parent/Carer meetings with the class 

teachers. 

Kindest regards     Ms Murdoch  

 

Dates for your diary reminder 

Wednesday 6th December Parents / Carer’s evening 

Thursday 14th December Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper day 

and The Winter Fair after school. 

Friday 15th December Rocksteady concert 

Monday 18th December Nursery, Reception, year 1 and year 2         

Nativity performance at 10am 

Tuesday 19th December Years 3,4,5 and 6 Christmas performance at 

2pm 

Thursday 21st December: School closes at 2pm. 



Thank you to all who have attended our parent coffee mornings with Eloise who is our Art 

Therapist, keep an eye on the school website for the themes that will be discussed each 

week. Remember it will continue every Thursday morning, no need to book, everyone is 

welcome.  

 
The children have really enjoyed having their adults in to read with them on a Friday morn-
ing and we believe that this will continue to foster a love for reading for pleasure. Thank 
you to all who have attended over the last couple of weeks we hope to welcome many 
more of you as the year continues.  
 
 

Adult keep fit sessions 

The 2pm adult sessions will finish on 

Monday 11th December. We will be 

looking to start them up again so look 

out for updates. 

I hope those who have attended have 

enjoyed dancing to keep fit with       

Sarah. I know she has really enjoyed 

running the sessions. 

Thank you Sarah. 


